
SUNSHINE KID-NONE

REMINDERS/NOTES
 

Monday, April 8th we will not be going outside for recess due to the solar eclipse. We will be watching
the livestream in the classroom along with some informational videos. 

 

Wednesday, April 10th we will be going to the high school to listen to the symphony. Since we will be
gone for our normal lunch time, please pack your child a cold lunch. It is okay if they bring a lunch box.
We will be eating t the school in our classrooms. All items do not need to be disposable. Thank you! 
We will be going on our final field trip Tuesday, April 23rd to the Henry Doorly Zoo. There is a
permission slip and information sheet in your child’s backpack. Please read through it and send it back
as soon as possible. We need all hands on deck for this field trip to make it more enjoyable! I
appreciate your help!
As the school year winds down, nicer weather, sports, lighter later, the children start to get out of the
night routine, cause a tiring and “off” day at school the next day. Please try to keep your child’s
routine and bedtime as normal and early as possible. It is VERY much appreciated!
Don’t forget to keep reading The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane! 

Please practice those sight words!!
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COMING UP 

WHAT DID WE DO THIS WEEK? 
The students are continuing to review letters
and numbers. They are also writing and
spelling some sight words.
 
In phonics, we review double consonants and
digraphs. The sight words are all sent home.
Please continue to work on them!

In SEL (Social Emotional Learning) we talked
about playing fair. We reviewed the problem
solving steps and how to share, take turns,
and go to another game. We are really
working on not tattling and solving problems
without the help of an adult.

We are continuing to learn about shapes.
This week was all about 3D shapes: cone,
cylinder, sphere, and cube. We talked about
what 2D shapes are in each shape, how
many vertices, faces, edges, etc.
 
We finished Module 7 in reading. We read
the books: Hey, Little Ant and Ants. The
vocabulary words were: describe, care, and
close.

In writing we wrote a book about pets. The
students got to choose a pet and give 3
reasons why they liked it! The books came
home with them.

In science, we finished learning about how
plants, animals, and people change the
environment.

IMPORTANT LINKS
GES School Facebook

StoryBots Shapes

Shapes Song

APRIL 23
Zoo Field Trip

APRIL 10
Symphony at GHS

https://www.facebook.com/GretnaElementary/
https://youtu.be/lGHo63pPDBc?si=hWlI6CvIfI_Wcbqn
https://youtu.be/OEbRDtCAFdU?si=dDWKw2jHcAho5A9d

